
From: Sista, Ramani V
Sent: Thursday, February 05, 2015 1:26 PM
To: Heather Pratt (heather@macopharmausa.com)
Subject: NDA 125552 - Requesting Clarification

Importance: High

Hi Heather,
Regarding your response to AI letter submitted on December 29, 2014, please provide 
the 
following:

Please clarify the meaning of "Reference" listed in the Table under "MacoProductions

Response 1a".  Please explain the details of the contents listed under the column 
"Reference".

Please provide this information by 10 am (EST), Monday, February 9.
Thanks,
Ramani

Ramani Sista, PhD, RAC, CQA  
RPM  
Office of Cellular Tissue & Gene Therapies  
CBER, FDA  
Phone: 240 402 
8354                                                                                
                                            
Ramani.Sista@fda.hhs.gov
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